First, we apologized to the sticker statement on the products for our retailers and the inconvenience to your company as well.

Before, we never known how such a sticker stating “Don’t use Duracell” could be paste on products, because we never asked our retailers to do that.

We've already asked the related stores removing all the stickers on the products and messages on the internet, and also informed that such a message will not be observable again.

These are what we are going to do:

1.
We will ask the dedicated stores to remove such stickers.

2.
Regarding the internet part, we will search the involved stores and ask them to remove related messages.

3.
We will give an announcement to stores who sale our toys that Duracell battery is applicable. 

4.
For the high electric power consuming products, Duracell battery is recommended.
Through all the above steps, we hope we can get this thing done ASAP and look forward to the opportunities of cooperation in the future.
